
 

Spotlight on Talk for Writing in the Classroom  

Wednesday, 11th March 2020 

(8:45 – 12 with a light breakfast provided) 
£80 for a half-day session 

 

This spotlight session will enable you to: 
 

 Observe the teaching of Talk for Writing in classrooms 

 Look at children’s work to see the Talk for Writing process 

 Talk with teachers, leaders and children about how and why Talk for    

Writing works 
 

We run projects to help schools embed the Talk for Writing process             

consistently for sustained results.  Please contact us for details. 

 

“Really good to look at books, see classes and 
talk to staff.” 

“Everyone was so helpful and knowledgeable.     
I have learnt so much.” 

How to book 

Download the booking form from our school’s website http://www.st-matthews.bham.sch.uk/t4w.html  and 

email the form to smts@st-matthews.bham.sch.uk .  When we have received your application, stating the date and 

numbers, we will then confirm receipt by email and send out an invoice for payment.  Please note that places will 

only be confirmed on receipt of payment either by cheque or BACS made prior to the course starting.  Re-

funds will be made for cancellations no later than 7 days before the training session. 

If you have any questions, please contact Michele Simister or Louisa Farrow by email (see above) or by 
phone on 0121 359 1602.  

Here’s what our 

visitors say: 

St Matthew’s Teaching School 

in association with Talk for Writing presents: 

http://www.st-matthews.bham.sch.uk/t4w.html
mailto:smts@st-matthews.bham.sch.uk

